
August 20, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Reyes Hope M. 2200 Green Bay Rd. Kaukauna 

Robertson Cassidy K. 614 ½ W. Winnebago St. Appleton 

Sorge Samantha J. W3127 Emons Rd. Appleton 

Vanderloop Kelly A. N1835 Emery Ln. Kaukauna 

 
 
 
 
The following applicant has applied for a 2024-2026 operator’s license and has been 
recommended for denial based on their record check by the police department: 
 
Chase Jesse A. 1225 E. Amelia St. Appleton 
 
 


